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The 11 a.m. and 1 p.m. sessions for this Friday’s scheduled Healthcare 
Worker Bonus (HWB) Program Town Hall Stakeholder Webinar have 
now reached max capacity. A recording of the webinar will be posted to 
the NYS HWB Home Page in the near future. Please note: Information 
regarding future HWB webinars will be shared once available. 

For more information in the interim, please visit the NYS HWB Home 
Page as well as the Frequently Asked Questions regarding the HWB 
Program. Qualified employers are encouraged to routinely review these 
resources for the latest information. Additionally, updated FAQs will be 
available this Friday, and additional Town Halls/registration information 
will be available in the near future. 
 
Thank you. 
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The Department has attempted to ensure that the information contained in these notifications is as accurate as possible. However, no e-mail transmittals or 
 materials provided are intended to constitute legal or medical advice. 
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